
 

 

 

 
 

 
This September, Saint George 

Academy (SGA) students and faculty finally 

returned to in-class learning. Just like a long-

waited reunion, everyone was thrilled to be 

back in the classroom, to see familiar faces 

and to return to a somewhat normal routine.  

 
Students heading to class 

 But returning to the classroom posed 

its own challenges, and made it clear to many 

that even the normal routine might take some 

getting used to. 

Senior, Jadess Speller was asked how 

he felt about being back in the school 

building. 

He stated, “I would say it was weird 

for me at first. I hadn’t been in a school 

building since last year and I almost got 

confused on remembering where all the 

classes were. Now, it feels like my old routine 

and I didn’t mind my old routine, so I would 

say yes, I enjoy it.” He added, “I don’t have 

to worry about using up my printer’s ink to 

print out worksheets…” 

 

 
Senior, Jadess Speller 

Giara Arevalo, a Junior, commented 

on her favorite part of being back in the 

classroom  

“The best part of being back in school 

after quarantine is learning in person. I feel 

like I really am absorbing the information 

while sitting in a classroom, the environment 

is much different compared to online. 

Hearing the instructor speak to you face to 

face makes it much easier to grasp the 

information being told rather than looking at 

a computer screen for hours.” 

 
Juniors, Giara Arevalo and Diana Barillova 

For Diana Barillova, also a Junior, 

coming back to school was a welcome change.  

“The best part of being back is 

definitely being able to have some more 

freedom. I can hang out after school and be a 

part of different clubs like the Drama Club.” 
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